
Its Global week! 

Global Week is the week beginning Tuesday 23rd April 2019. During this week 

the children will learn all about culture in a different country. On Tuesday 

morning we would like the children to come into school via the airport (school 

hall!) to check in for their trip.  

Acorns to go into Nursery as normal 

Birch and Chestnut to enter the hall via the blue door next to the pirate ship 

Maple and Cherry to enter the hall via the main school entrance 

Oak and Willow to enter the hall via the blue door next to Willow Class 

We will be sending home boarding passes with the children tonight to let them 

know which country they will be travelling to. Children have been asked to 

come to school on Tuesday with a small bag packed with a few things they 

think they might need. Just in case the boarding pass doesn’t make it home 

please note the country’s each class will be visiting below. 

Acorns – Italy 

Birch &Chestnut – Australia 

Maple & Cherry – Jamaica 

Oak  & Willow - Fiji 

On Friday 26th April children are invited to come to school dressed in the 

traditional dress of their country or in the colours of its flag. 

Thank you for supporting us with our Global week!  Please keep watching the 

website for photos of all the exciting activities the children get up to during this 

fantastic week! 
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